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Lowell Fans and Families, 
 
 
We could not be more proud of our Lowell High School football team as they head into the state 
tournament on the heels of an undefeated season. Join us in supporting them as we host the first 
round of state playoffs Saturday, November 5 at 1:00 p.m. at home versus Knappa. 
 

For all state playoff games, OSAA sets event management policy including 
ticket pricing and purchasing. Admission is $10 for adults and $6 for children 
5 and up. Download the OSAA Live app by scanning the QR code to the left or 
by searching “OSAA Live” in your app store to purchase tickets, shop state 
merchandise, access championship programs, and more. Cash sales will also 
be available on site. All card sales must be made through the app. 

 
For more spectator information, please visit 
https://www.osaa.org/docs/fbl/5a4a3a2a1afbspecinfo.pdf. 
 
Please remember that as our athletes reflect positively on our community, we want to reflect 
positively on them as well. All cheers, comments, and actions must be in direct support of our 
team and must never be negative toward our athletes, coaches, officials, or opponents. 
 
We look forward to seeing you and cheering on Devils Football this Saturday. 
 
 
Go Big Red! 
 
Mollie Garcia-Cash 
Athletic Director, Lowell School District 
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